
Good Things
Happening in Nova Scotia

Nova Scotians will get help with home energy costs 
starting as early as December 1, 2006. Your Energy 
Rebate removes the provincial portion of the HST 
from the cost of home energy. The savings will 
appear automatically on home energy bills for oil, 
propane, natural gas and electricity customers, says 
Jamie Muir, Minister of Service Nova Scotia and 
Municipal Relations. Those who buy wood, wood 
pellets, coal, cylinder propane or kerosene after 
November 30 will submit receipts for their rebate. 

For information call 1-800-670-4357 or go to 
www.yourenergyrebate.ns.ca. It’s another good 
thing happening in Nova Scotia.
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